
Tuesday 21 January 5.30-7.30pm 
Takitimu Marae - Wharekai

Please note, this hui is specifically for potentially  
impacted home and land owners, businesses and North 

Clyde residents – particularly those within the current 
2C land categorisation zone.

This is an opportunity for the Wairoa Flood Mitigation 
team to provide an update and answer any further 

questions you might have since we last met.  

If there are any questions you would like to ask,  
please email them through in advance to  

info@wairoafloodproject.co.nz and we will do our 
best to answer them. 

Lawrence Yule, Crown Manager
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